
 
 
 
 
 
 

Learning Matrix Years 4-6 
How to use the learning matrix: 

 The matrix has five columns. A reading column, a writing column, a maths column, an art and technology column and a wellbeing column.  
 It is a good idea to put all activity work in a scrapbook where you can display and track your learning. 
 Colour or tick each box once you have completed the activity. 
 You are welcome to take photos and share them with your teacher through messages on Class Dojo. If you do not want your photos and videos 

shared please let your teacher know. 
 Have fun   

 
Reading Writing Maths Art and Technology Wellbeing 

(Yr5/6) Hetty’s Unicorn- answer 
the set comprehension 
questions 

Pobble 365.com look at the daily 
picture. Write just an opening 
focusing on character & setting. 
Then take a look at the opening 
paragraph they have written for 
the picture. 

Times tables- Practice the 
fluency of your time tables.  

Have a look at traditional 
Chinese kites. Design and 
construct your own kite to 
reflect your families culture 

Train Like A Jedi – Train like a 
Jedi with change 4 life .org  
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(yr4) Choose your own book 
Explain to an adult what you 
would change about the book 
and why. 

Practice writing a brief 
paragraph using 
quotation(speech) marks. 

Money: Using 
catalogues(online) budget and 
plan a menu for our family for 
the week. 
 

Make your own pop up Easter 
cards using paper and scissors. 

 

Just Dance 
www.youtube.com/user/justda
ncegame.videos 
 
Show us your moves when you 
get back or send us a video on 
class dojo! 

Draw a picture of your favourite 
scene 

Spend 5 minutes in the garden 
looking at the clouds. What 
shapes can you see? Write a 
poem to describe what you can 
see 

Choose an activity from the Paul 
Swan Website: 
https://drpaulswan.com.au/teac
hing-at-home/ 

https://littlebinsforlittlehands.c
om/ 

This website provides ideas to 
help parents design interesting 
science and design challenges. 

Coding Apps: 

 Scratch and Scratch Jr 
 Tinker 
 Blockly 

 

Begin a jigsaw puzzle with your 
family! 

Design a wanted poster for your 
favourite villain in a story! Write 
a description for the crime that 
they committed. 

Time capsule letter: 

Make a family time capsule with 
a special photo and a letter 
about what your family loves to 
do together with any other 
important information. Make 
sure each family member signs 
it! 

The answer is 49 what is the 
question. 

Create a shoe box diorama of 
your favourite story. 

 

Create your own Easter eggs 
and paint them! You could even 
paint real eggs that have been 
boiled. Hide them around your 
garden and see how many you 
can find! 



 

 

 

 


